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Read-A-Thon Winners 

The PAC sponsored Read-A-Thon was a 
success and we have 3 winners: 

1st place - Brynlee Bath in Div 18 (K)  

2nd place - Carson Berry in Div 6 (Gr 3) 

3rd place - Luke Lefebvre Div 7 (Gr 3) 

 

Report Cards to Families 

Report Cards will be published on MyEd on March 16th for those teachers us-
ing MyEd. The teachers who are using MyEd for reporting are: 
 
Div. 1 – Ms. Green             

Div. 2 – Ms. Prette             

Div. 3 – Ms. Lefebvre        

Div. 6 – Ms. Purdy 

Div. 8 – Ms. Apted 

Div. 12 – Ms. Maggiora 

Div. 13 – Ms. Tolman 

Div. 14 – Ms. Murphy 

Div. 17 –Ms. Pugh             

There are a few different ways that teachers may do report cards.  If your 
child’s teacher reported in MyEd, you will receive an email from the office, 
from Ms. Sandra, telling you the report cards have been published.  You will 
then be able to view them online through the Parent Portal.  

  

 



Having Trouble Accessing the Parent Portal?   

Click on the link below to watch a video on how to access the Parent Portal. 

https://youtu.be/Q17DENa2a54 

Please note that teachers who have not written report cards in MyEd will 
be sending home paper copies.  Look for those in your child’s backpack on 
March 16th. 

March / April Happenings and Important Dates to Remember 

  

March 14 Staff Meeting in Library @2:55PM 
March 16 Report Cards to be Sent Home to Families 
March 17 St. Patrick’s Day  
March 20 – 31 Spring Break 
April 2 Autism Awareness Day 
April 3 Schools Reopen after Spring Break 
April 4 Wear Blue today for Autism Awareness  
April 7 Good Friday School is not in Session 
April 10 Easter Monday School is not in Session 
April 11 April Staff Meeting in Library @ 2:55PM 
April 20 Early Dismissal / Parent Teacher Interviews 
April 21 Non-Instructional Day 
April 24 Earth Day 
April 28 National Day of Mourning 
 
Daylight Savings Time 

Don’t forget to set your clocks ahead 1 hour this weekend as it is Daylight 
Savings Time. 

 

  

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/youtu.be/Q17DENa2a54__;!!AqQTiOZlHyw!_6_hdRt9J2jnv4Fy6SzSiQ5wryeBXt3g1EXMD0h5gpvhrHRzNC1tJQNbEhEeWpdm0k8ZNGQ-v_lDxi-udAGCUX8$


Spring Break 
 
Spring Break begins on March 20th.  Schools will be closed for two weeks and 
will re-open on April 3rd. 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank You 

 
Thank you to the families of David Cameron for all you do to support your 
children each day at home and at school.  If there is anything that we can do to 
better support you and your family, please reach out to Sue Tonnesen, the 
Principal at David Cameron.  Mrs. Tonnesen is always willing to sit down with 
parents and families to support you in the best way possible. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 



 


